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YMWIC Receives a STEM Education Grant from 

American Water 

YMWIC is pleased to announce that we have been granted a STEM Education Grant from the American 

Water Charitable Foundation. As stated on its website, the focus of the American Water Charitable 

Foundation is to, “Support employees in their own charitable endeavors, provide stronger support for 

disaster relief efforts, and to provide funding for higher-level initiatives 

related to clean water, conservation, education, and community 

sustainability.” The STEM Education Grant is part of the American Water 

Charitable Foundation’s Keep Communities Flowing Grant Program, 

focusing on three pillars of giving: Water, People and Communities. 

With the $25,000.00 Grant, the American Water Charitable Foundation will partner with YMWIC in 

support of our Pre-College/Pre-Apprenticeship Program, which prepares underrepresented youth to 

become leaders in STEM through tutoring, mentoring and scholarships. As stated by Carrie Williams, 

President of American Water Charitable Foundation, “Funding for the STEM Education grant helps support 

STEM-based curricular and extracurricular initiatives to help provide students equal access to high-quality 

learning they need to succeed.” 

We sincerely thank the American Water Charitable Foundation for their generosity and welcome the 

opportunity to partner with them. 


